BRILLA NEW JERSEY CHARTER SCHOOL
PATERSON, NEW JERSEY

PUBLIC NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETINGS FOR December 22, 2023

The Brilla New Jersey Charter School Board of Trustees has scheduled a special meeting of the
Board to be held on Friday, December 22, 2023, at 3:00 pm.

The meeting will be held virtually and can be accessed through the following video link:

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/r/day#:~:text=Join%20Zoom%20Meeting-.https%3A//setonpartners%
2Dorg.zoom.us/j/81520694654%3Fpwd%3DZ290WkZmYIhOeE5PaGtMeVRIbESMUT09.-Meeting%20ID%3A

%20815
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